
   This week in  pre-
school we focused on 
the letters Ss.  We 
also concentrated on 
learning features of a 
book such as, locating 
the title and discuss-
ing what it means to be 
an author and illustra-
tor.  Ms. Wiepen even 
let us read from the 
BIG books!  We were 

so excited. 

    This week there has 
also been some excit-
ing things happening 
around school.  The 

boys got a chance to 
play in the second 
round of football play-
offs and the girls 
started their sub dis-
trict games.  GO 
HAWKS!!!  We at-
tended the pep rally 
and participated in the 
school song and some 
cheers!  Ms. Wiepen is 
really proud of how 
well we behave  and 
participate when we 
are at school func-

tions.   

    

 Pennies for the Hungry 
has ended.  They could 
hardly carry out pumpkin 
out of the room because 
it was so heavy.  Al-
though we did not win 
the pizza party we did 
come pretty close.  We 
raised over $69 in pen-
nies from our class 
alone!  It is so rewarding 
knowing that our spare 
change was able to help 
MANY people get a meal.  
Thank you to everyone 
who helped their child 
bring in pennies for this 

amazing cause. 

    

We will continue to focus on the letters 
Ss as well as review our past letters.  
Your child is welcome to bring any item 

they wish for show and tell  

on Wednesday. 

Look at what we learned this week! 
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Special Notes   

Winter is coming.  
A reminder to 

please make sure 
your child has 
hats, gloves, a 
warm coat, snow 
boots and snow 
pants for school.  
We will go outside 
whenever possible. 

 

Next weeks theme 

Ss and review 
of letters 
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    BBBB    

    CCCC    
Next Week…. 


